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The Right Reverend
Craig B. Anderson, Ph.D., Bishop

FROM: The Right Reverend Craig B. Anderson

TO: Clergy, Senior Wardens and Stewardship Officers in the
Diocese
RE: 1992 Stewardship Conference

Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Over the past couple of years several of you have expressed an
interest and need for a '"no-nonsense, nuts and bolts
stewardship conference." I am pleased to announce that we
have such a stewardship conference planned for July 10th and
l1th of 1992. The conference is scheduled to be held at the
Trinity Church in Pierre. The conference will begin with
dinner on Friday evening the 1@th at 6:00 p.m. and will
conclude on Saturday the 1l#th at 3:00 p.m.

E%EQQE__Bill—_Bur:ill of the Diocese of Rochester, a noted
stewardship conference 1leader, will be our speaker and
conference leader. To date Bishop Burrill) has held
stewardship conferences in 35 dioceses in the United States
and is known as perhaps the most exciting stewardship resource

person in the Episcopal Church.

I am asking you to put this on your calendars. fhis is ny
purpose in informing you of the conference at this time.
While I know this falls at the beginning of summer, it is
important that you attend given the fact that most stewardship
drives kick off in the fall. Please plan to attend, as well
as having your senior warden and stewardship officer or
someone who heads stewardship in your congregation attend.

More details will be forthcoming.

rist,

' B Poudenrm

. Anderson, Ph.D., Bishop

Craig

vs

200 West Eighteenth Street ® Sioux Falls, South Dakota 57104-4999 ¢ (605) 338-9751



